HOOKSETT WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY

DATE RECEIVED 6-6-23

Hooksett Sewer Commission Workshop Meeting May 16, 2023

INITIAL COMMENTS

This workshop started at 10:00am. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Ken Conaty and Assistant Superintendent John Clark. Commissioner Robert Duhaime was not present for the Workshop.

The Sewer Commission took time to read correspondence, look over pending paperwork, read over Superintendent Ken Conaty's report and take a tour of the ongoing upgrades down at the wastewater treatment facility.

Respectfully Submitted,

Richard Bairam

Clerk